CRAFTON COUNCIL
Minutes
September 1, 2009

Present: Gloria Harrison, Matthew Lee (telephone), Cheryl Marshall, Catherine Pace
Pequeno, Scott Rippy, Moises Valencia, Rebeccah Warren Marlatt

The September 1 Draft of the Follow-Up Report was discussed. Dr. Lee stated they are seeking
two things:

1. Errors of commission or omission—inaccuracies or gaps
2. Additional documents/evidence that would strengthen a particular point in the Report

Council members were asked to review the draft and email feedback to Matthew Lee and
Cheryl Marshall by noon on Thursday, September 3. Feedback will be incorporated into the
draft and a revised report will be returned to Council members by Friday afternoon. The
revised report will be discussed at the Crafton Council meeting on Tuesday, September 8, 2009.



